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12 February 2018 
 
It is with great sadness and disappointment that I am announcing the cancellation of the 49th General 
Membership conference of the Minnesota National Guard Enlisted Association. Due to low 
registration, it is not fiscally responsible to host the event. 
  
Registration refunds will be processed immediately. Please cancel your room reservations immediately 
to avoid charges to your credit card by calling the Hilton Garden Inn at 507.344.111 
  
I you have any questions please call me at 651.402.8786 
  
Sincerely, 
  

 
 
Ray Kennedy, CMSgt (r) 
MNGEA President 
651.402.8786 
president@mngea.com 
www.mngea.com 
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